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Three Parks is back in person! 

On Wednesday evening, April 12, we 
will conduct our club meeting at the 
hostel on W. 103rd street and 
Amsterdam Ave. for the first time since 
the fall of 2020, two-and-a-half years 
ago. It will be wonderful to see one 
another again in the same room! We 
ask that everyone wear a mask at the 
meeting, and we will have masks 
available for anyone who needs one. 
Helping Three Parks celebrate its 
return to the hostel will be guest 
speakers Congressman Jerry Nadler 
and Council Member Shaun Abreu 
(District 7).

Many thanks to everyone who helped 
gather petition signatures over the past
five weeks so that our endorsed 
candidates could get on the primary 
ballot in June. As of last Friday, we had
collected over 1,121 signatures and 
were looking forward to wrapping up 
this past weekend in time for the April 8
deadline.

As I write this, the New York grand jury 
investigating Trump’s 2016 hush-
money payments to Stormy Daniels 



has voted to indict the former 
president. This is the first time in 
history that a former U.S. President has
been indicted.  Although the vote to 
indict did not come from District 
Attorney Alvin Bragg himself, Three 
Parks is mighty proud of the work he 
has done to foster the indictment and 
that we endorsed and supported Bragg
during his campaign. 

Thanks again, for all that you do to 
support Three Parks and progressive 
Democratic candidates. 

Happy Passover!


